From:

Sent: 25 June 2021 13:29

To: Rebecca Bowers <Rebecca.Bowers@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning application no 3/2021/0085

Dear Rebecca

Further to our recent telephone conversation regarding the above planning application. | appreciate
the update you gave and now have had an opportunity to review the side elevation plans dated 18
June.

We strongly oppose these plans because we believe it will affect our light and privacy at the rear of
our property which is our main living area.

We believe the extension was built under Permitted Development, which included a new window at
the side of No 10 which overlooks our property. In the circumstances we were not afforded an
opportunity to comment on the kitchen extension or the new window.

I recall you saying that you are still waiting for floor plans from Mrs Whewell. | also recall that we
will have an opportunity to comment on the revised plans.

In the meantime we would like to put Mrs Whewell on notice that we strongly object to her side
elevation plan 18 June.

Many thanks and regards

Sent from my iPhone



